
8-23-2023
Attendees-Michele Ashbeck, Kim Johnson, Christine Slattery, Ashley Hartjes, Amy Fuller

Treasurer’s Report:
● Current PTS (combined PTS and Run Run Rudolph) $32541.38,
● THINK Ahead $3756.50
● Christine Slattery would like $198 reimbursement for professional development class her

and Amy Fuller did

Principal Report:
● Kindergarten moving up night format changing
● Open House Wednesday August 30th 4-6
● Playworks: company that helps make recess more inclusive, coming to THINK October

16-19, working with staff and kids. Going to train junior coaches in 4th and 5th grade to
help implement practices. Parent night for parents to learn and ask questions October
17th from 5:30-6:30

● Blacktop done, 89 parking spaces, 4 handicapped spaces. Playground resealed.
● Teresa Matulewicz earned professional employee of the year, Grecia Hernandez-Otero

earned support employee of the year for the district, congrats!
● Field trips: trying to be more consistent between classes on the number of field trips and

trying to catch up on missed field trips from COVID
● Need new playground balls, check with Mr. Mlodik for recommendations
● Looking into possibly getting solar light for flag pole

Teacher Report:
● Camp Upham:

○ September 20-21st
○ Hoping to have PTS pay for busing, cost will be $70/kid

Run Run Rudolph
● Jessica Adamski is heading it up this year, looking for more support from teachers and

staff during planning stages and day of event
Book Fairs

● One in November to coincide with November family fun reading night
● One in April to coincide with April family fun math night

Garden/Landscaping
● Hostas, Dogwoods and Boxwoods were added to new landscaping around school
● Looking to improve the garden area, either do something with it or clean it up and kill the

weeds until someone will plant something


